[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear 6th grade students,
It’s almost that time again – M-Step is just around the corner! We will be taking our test very soon and it’s important that we all do our part in doing our best on this important test! Throughout the year, we have been busy preparing and reinforcing the skills necessary to demonstrate our learning on this assessment. Even though this assessment is a snapshot—one single perspective – it is important that you have every advantage to do your very best and be as prepared as possible. 
In order to begin our preparation, over the break we would like you to attempt the M-Step Practice test. Follow the directions below to earn full credit for attempting this first step:
1. Go to your Language Arts teacher’s blog (iblog.dearbornschools.org)
2. Click on the “M-Step Practice Test Site” link and follow the log in directions on the post
3. Print out the page (or take a picture/screen shot and email it to your teacher) that says “Congratulations! You have completed Grade 6 ELA”
The practice test is similar to what you should expect on the actual M-Step test and should be taken seriously. Practice using the tools provided, following the directions given, and doing your best to answer the various types of questions you will be seeing on the actual test. This will be worth 10 points summative in the grade-book for merely attempting the practice test. This will need to be completed by Monday, April 10, 2017 so we have time to go over it as a class. Let me know if you have any questions and, as always, check out our blogs for more information!
Sincerely,
The 6th grade Language Arts Teachers (Mrs. Bailey, Mrs. Dailing, Mr. Dicks, and Mrs. Griffen)
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